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10th May 2018 

Dear parents/carers 

Y3 Trip to Bristol – 15th May 2018 

As part of our “Let There be Light” topic I would like to take our class to Wethecurious in Bristol (previously known as 

@Bristol) on Tuesday 15th May 2018. This would be an excellent opportunity to inspire and develop the children’s learning, 

bridging our current topic and leading into our new topic called ‘Pulse’, learning about the body and healthy eating. We have 

booked a workshop called ‘Choose Health’, to further enhance our learning opportunities on this trip. 

We have made enquiries with local coach companies, Wethecurious education department and the school PTA so that the 

cost of this trip will be £10.00 per child.  We thank the PTA who have kindly agreed to pay £180 for the coach fare. 

In fulfilling the school’s charging policy it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per pupil to ensure 

this event takes place.  Your child would not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a voluntary payment, but 

the school will not proceed with this event unless it is clear that there will be sufficient voluntary contributions for it to 

be financed.   Please pay via Parentpay.   

I would be grateful if you could complete the attached consent slip and return it to school by Friday 11th May.  Please 

provide your child with a packed lunch, named water bottle and full school uniform for this trip.  Please ensure your 

child is at school by 8.30am on this day.  We are planning to be back for the end of the school day, any problems a  

text will be sent.   

Kind regards. 

 

David Walton 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y3 BRISTOL TRIP – 15TH MAY 2018 

Child’s name: _____________________________________ 

I can/cannot (delete as appropriate) pay £10.00 for my child to go on an educational visit to Wethecurious, Bristol. 

Signed:   _____________________________________  (Parent/Carer) 
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